
Attention all Seniors and Senior Parents!

Orrville High creates one full yearbook that will be handed out in August/September of
the following school year when students return from summer break at open house. This
allows all parts of the school year to be in one book instead of multiple installments.

With that being said, if you are a senior ordering a yearbook, there are a few options for
you to receive your yearbook:

1. If you order your yearbook online at www.yearbookordercenter.com with Job
#3279, there will be an option to have your book shipped to your home address
that you will provide at time of purchase. There will be an additional cost to have
the book shipped. It’s about $10 and is included in the price of the yearbook. It
will be shown as a “Mailed Book”.

2. If you have a younger sibling who will still be attending Orrville High School,
you can have your book sent home with them.

3. You may come and pick up your book during the following school year yourself.
You will need to indicate to Ms. Sammons that you need your book held for you
until you are able to come and pick it up. The final date your book will be held
until will be December 6, 2025.

***Orrville High School is not personally mailing out yearbooks to students. The options above
are the options available for you to receive your yearbook if you plan on purchasing one. If you
have any questions about this, please see Ms. Sammons. Thank you!
orvl_jsammons@tccsa.net
330-682-4661 EXT. 2216
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